
Dedicated to Helping the Homebound and Elderly

A Few of Our Wonderful Volunteers

FALL - 2020
NEWSLETTER

Thank you!
For all you did to help people!



 

 

 

 

 

— 

 

January 
2021 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednes Thurs- Friday Satur-

          1 2 

          $100  $25 
3 14 5 6 7 8 9 

$50 $25 $25 $25 $25 $25 $25 
10 11 12 13 14 15 16 

$50 $25 $25 $25 $25 $25 $25 
17 18 19 20 21 22 23 

$50 $25 $25 $25 $25 $25 $25 
24 25 26 27 28 29 30 

$50 $25 $25 $25 $25 $25 $25 
31             

$100             

Calendar Price $25  

Please make Checks payable to Greater Salem Caregivers 

Winners will be notified by Mail 

Thank you for your support! 

Tickets will be Drawn on Fridays for the Following Week 

 

Tuesday, November 3, 2020 

Don't Forget 

 



 

 

Contributors since the 

Spring Newsletter 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Mike & Patti Boutin 

Douglas & Kyoko Moore 

Kay Panciocco 

Olga Boland 

Kathy Ackroyd 

Carol Ricci 

Charles Monaco 

Thorsteinn & Ransy Gislason 

Steve & Marie Leone 

Jamis & Agnes Low 

Dave & Lorraine Thompson 

Linda Petteruti 

Marilyn Schweida 

Skip & Susan Knight 

Sandy Dawalaby 

Rod & Gladys Maclean 

Eileen Campbell 

Nany Collier-Welch 

Mike Sorenson 

Dorothy Harrington 

Walter & Dorothy Paquette 

Kathy Pappathan 

Michael & Patti Boutin 

Sharon Adler 

John & Pamela Quigley 

Mary Keronski 

Agnes Foye 

Joyce Trinchera 

Dave & Melanie Costello 

Carol Halupowski 

Chuck & Lyn Schwager 

Marie Farrell 

Barbara Clark 

Sheila Murray 

Glenn & Janet Lavallee 

Gail Berlinghieri 

Joyce Crockett 

Kathleen Daily 

Ann David 

Anne Pepin 

Sheena Lewis 

Ruth Bourbeau 

Brian & Patricia Stanton 

Freda Croteau 

Stan & Joy Augevich 

Dennis & Patti-Ruth O'Brien 

Ann Cardone 

Jeanne Lombardi 

Randy Bean 

Marie Letteri 

Shirley Sackett 

Jackie Provencher 

Marie Morris 

Marguerite Blake 

Pauline Gorgol 

Jeanne & Antonio DiRocco 

Dennis & Irene Groulx  

Joyce Hatfield 

Richard & Toni Heider 

Jerry Little 

Salem Housing Authority 

Thank you for your special  

kindness  and generosity. 

Dan & Michelle O'Shaughnessy 

Daisy Mariolis 

Paula Delaney 

Jesse & Carolyn Lira 

Grace Ryan 

Mark & Lisa Auer 

Carol Daley 

Marion VanGel 

Bob & Linda Harvey 

State of New Hampshire 

Carolyn Higgins 

Cummings Properties 

SNF Construction Management 

Phil & Carol Morrissey 

Sal & Linda Mele 

Tom & Virginia Heislein 

John & Kathryn D'Agata 

John & Silvana Pantano 

Helen Previte 

Arthur Solmssen 

Marion Dudley 

John & Alma Korbey 

James Snyder 



 

 

 
 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

In Appreciation 

 

 

 

 

 

 Dear Friends, 

Once more to the rescue, and you 

must know how much I appreciate  

your kindness. 

It was decided that I remain over 

night until I was stable. All is now  

well. One day at a time as we all 

know. 

E. 

 

Hello Caregivers, 

Thank you for all you do and  

your many kindnesss. 

T & G 

Town of Salem 

For your  

Thoughtfulness and Support 

Town of Pelham 

For your  

Thoughtfulness and Support 



 

 

 

In Honor of 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Rest in Peace 

Herb Ackroyd Jr. 

Carol Monaco 

Anthony Petteruti 

Parents of Rod & Gladys Maclean 

George Floyd 

Kathleen Altott 

Robert Foye 

Marc Trinchera 

Kenneth Noel 

Michael G. Murray Sr. 

Delbert G. Downing 

Stanley Gorgol 

 

Michael Gorgol 

Eddie Gorgol 

Robert O'Shaughnessy 

Marty McDonough 

David A. Delaney 

Kathy Altott 

Deceased  Volunteers 

Mary Bedrosian 

Fran Clougherty 

Peter Sullivan 

Marty McDonough 
Bob Halloran Christine Vakalis 

Eva Marie Westphalen 



Nonprofit Organization 

U.S. Postage  
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Greater Salem Caregivers 

PO Box 2316 

Salem, NH 03079 

Phone: 603-898-2850                             

Fax: 603-893-5715        

salemcaregivers@gmail.com  

www.salemcare.org                 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

Stay Safe! 

Stay Healthy! 
Wear a mask 

Wash your hands 

Avoid Crowds 

Maintain Social Distancing 


